WILLIAM O'BERG President





The Troupers



The show must go on . . . Here at St. Francis, the Troupers, the school's dramatic society, have been giving high caliber performances since the College was founded. Last year's presentation of "Dear Ruth," under the directorship of Arthur Hanson, was certainly in accordance with the professional level of the productions of the past. It will be up to Bill O'Berg, this year's president, to select a play, get together a cast, and give us another hit.

The pictures seen in this section take you behind the scenes and show you pictorially just how a production is put together.

A dramatic society is a vital part of College life. The Troupers have served proudly and nobly in carrying on a rich tradition and bringing St. Francis College to the people.



Back stage crew.

